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Friday 21
st
 July 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a wonderful last week at Sheering school. Even though the children (and staff!) have been very tired they have tried hard to follow our 
TERRIFIC values by being Respectful to each other and including people in their activities.  
On Wednesday, in between the rain showers, we were able to hold the second part of our Sports Day; the children really enjoyed all the new 
sporting events this year including basketball and hockey. Points were also awarded for Team Spirit and it was lovely to see the Team leaders 
looking after their teams and everybody cheering each other on. 
 
Our Year 6 children lead us through a very emotional Leaver’s Assembly on Thursday morning; there was plenty of tears and laughter as the 
children recounted their experiences at Sheering school. The staff and Governors would like to wish them good luck as they move on to their 
secondary schools and we look forward to hearing about their continued success in their new schools. 
 
End of Year Reports and Parent Questionnaire 
I hope you have found your child’s end of year report informative and thank you for returning the report slips. The teachers appreciate the 
comments and feedback from them.  
I apologise for sending the parents questionnaire out so late in the year but, from the feedback given, it was a time for parents to reflect on the 
whole year. Over the Summer holidays, I will be analysing the questionnaires and will send a report to you in the Autumn term. There was a good 
response to the questionnaires and the information gathered forms part of our self-evaluation so I would like to thank you for taking the time to 
complete it.  
 
End of Year Awards 
The following awards were presented on Wednesday morning; 
Stan Barker Sports Cup Will Mu 
Sporting Achievement Jak 
Stan Barker Swimming Cup Charlie P 
Creative Arts Hannah Fi and Henry P 
Music Awards Nathan, Tilda and Jacob W 
Sheering Spirit Imi Lottie, Daisy P and Charlotte 
Governor’s Cup Sadie 
Learning Hero Lewis 
 
Brittaine’s Got Talent Izzy T 
Enterprise Cup Durrington Class 
Sports Day Shield Robins 
Team Spirit Swallows 
Attendance Cup Robins 
99% Attendance: Lily Mae, Charlotte, Amy, Finley, Charley, Bobby, Abbie, Thea, Kenny, Orla, Lewis, Jena, Jak, Ruby B, Rachael, Izzy B, Jessica 
B, Tate, Scarlett, Charlie P, Isabella O, Hadley and Tommy. 
100% Attendance: Lucy Be, Tilda, Charlie F, Aidan, Poppy, Gracie, Freddie S, Scarlet, Lilly and Luke.  
 
Birthdays 
On Wednesday we sang the birthday song to the children and staff who will be celebrating their birthdays over the Summer; birthday wishes went to 
Ivy, Will Mu, Amy, Lilly, Lottie, Henry P, Orla, Tilda, Oliver C, Henry D, Jak, Izzy T, Brandon, Molly, Lewis and Jacob F.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
Parent questionnaire 
 
Diary Dates 

 Monday 4
th

 September: Non-pupil day 

 Tuesday 5
th

 September: Term begins  
                            

I would like to thank Parents and Carers for your continued support of all that we do at Sheering school. Your children are 
TERRIFIC and I look forward to continuing on this learning journey with you in the Autumn term.  
 
Have a lovely Summer. 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


